
 
 
 
April 25, 2016 
 
Media Partners: 
 
Harford Technical High School construction students, in partnership with Habitat for Humanity 
Susquehanna, have completed another Habi-Tech house.  The house is set to be loaded and transported 
from the school’s warehouse to its final destination this Thursday, April 28.   
 
Media are invited to attend for footage/photos of the house pulling out of the school as it makes its way 
‘home.’  Members of the media are asked to contact the HCPS Communications Office if planning to 
attend:  410-588-5203 or Communications@hcps.org.  
                                         
WHAT: Habitat for Humanity House Transport – Departure from Harford Technical High 

School 
 
WHEN:  Thursday, April 28, 2016 

8:00 a.m. 
 

WHERE: Harford Technical High School 
  200 Thomas Run Road 
  Bel Air, MD  21015 
 
Thank you, 
 

Jillian V. Lader 
Manager of Communications 
Communications Office 
410-588-5203 
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